
         

  
October 17, 2024  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 
From:  The Corporate Communications Unit 

NIDCO  

 
CANCELLATION OF SAILINGS OF THE CALYPSO SPRINTER 

 
The National Infrastructure Development Company Limited advises the public that due to 
mechanical issues, the afternoon sailing of the Calypso Sprinter, from San Fernando to Port-of-
Spain, was cancelled today.  
 
The vessel is currently undergoing emergency repair works and as a result, the Water Taxi 
Service sailing schedule for Friday, 18th October 2024 will be adjusted as follows:  
 

San Fernando to POS POS to San Fernando 

Morning 

6:00a.m. 
7:15a.m. 

8:30a.m. 

Afternoon 

4:00p.m. 
3:00p.m. 

5:00p.m. 

 
We are expecting the repair works to be completed on the vessel in time for the normal sailing 
schedule to resume on Monday, 21st October 2024. 
 
NIDCO apologizes for any inconvenience that this change may cause, and thanks our passengers 
for their understanding and cooperation.  
 
For further information regarding this temporary arrangement, the public is asked to contact the 
Water Taxi Customer Service team at 226-7900 EXT 101, EXT 212 OR EXT 201. 
 
  
END.  
 
The Corporate Communications Unit  
National Infrastructure Development Company Limited (NIDCO) The Atrium- 6B Don Miguel Road 
Extension, El Socorro Road Extension, EL SOCORRO 280603, Trinidad and Tobago.  
Tel: (868) 226-7900 | 674-5593 
communications@nidco.co.tt  | www.nidco.co.tt  | www.facebook.com/nidcoltd  

mailto:communications@nidco.co.tt
http://www.nidco.co.tt/
http://www.facebook.com/nidcoltd

